
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 6/29/2010 9:36:59 AM
To: 'Campbell, Andrew' (agc@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: LTRFO: move 6/30 mtg to 7/6 or 7/8?

Hi Andy,
Thanks for the caii back on the all-party; we'll make it work. Following up on my voicemail message this 
morning, I wanted to see if you can possibly change the date of our one-on-one meeting with you on the 
PG&E LTRFO/DWR contract novations currently scheduled for tomorrow at 4:00, to next week. One of 
the officers I wanted to bring to talk with you tomorrow is now out. We could do Tuesday 7/6 any time, 
or Thursday afternoon 7/8 after 2:00. Would either of those times work for you? Let me know...

Thanks,
Trina
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